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Nursery Newsletter 15 3 24 

Our Christian Value of this half-term is Forgiveness  

Although this is only the second newsletter of this half - term,  Easter is coming very quickly. It has 

been another busy two weeks at school and a lot has been going on to motivate and inspire our 

children. 

Last Thursday, we celebrated World Book Day and there were lots of very exciting activities 

happening throughout the school. As a school, reading is so important and unlocks so many doors for 

our learners. Nothing can beat being engrossed in a book that takes you on a fantastic journey or 

finding out amazing facts about the world around us. As a walked around the school on that day, it 

was brilliant to see so many children sharing their favourite stories and explaining why they like them 

so much.  

Today, we have our second PTA movie night of the year and I would like to give a big thank you to 

Barnaby Milbourn and his team for all of the hard work they do to raise money  for our and hold such 

fun events for our children. On Tuesday, Oak Class went to Luckley House School to see 'Joseph and 

his Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoat'. I know that the children really enjoyed the show and this was 

funded by the PTA - thank you! 



Yesterday, Oak class held their sharing assembly with parents and between now and the end of this 

academic year all classes will be putting on a celebration of what they have been learning. Please 

look at the diary dates at the bottom of this newsletter for more information.  

 

Have a lovely weekend and let's hope we have nice weather! 

Moments Matter! Attendance Counts! 

 



 



 

Attendance (1.3.24 to 14.2.24) 



Pine - 92.69% 

Holly - 92.12% 

Chestnut - 94.38% 

Oak - 93.3% 

Sycamore - 91.04% 

Whole School - 92.26% 

Well done to Oak class  for having the best attendance. 

Dates for your diary  

 



Thursday 21st March - Phonics Information Session @3.15pm (details to follow) 

Friday 22nd March - Sycamore Curriculum Workshop @9am 

Friday 22nd March - Year 6 Ufton Court Meeting @3.15pm 

Wednesday 27th March  - PTA Easter Egg Hunt (details to follow) 

Wednesday 27th March - Easter Service @11.30am (parents are welcome) 

Thursday 28th March @9am - Holly Class Assembly for Parents 

Thursday 28th March - Last day of term (1.30pm finish) 

Monday 15th April - Children back to school  

Thursday 16th May @9am - Chestnut Class Assembly for Parents  

Thursday 4th July - Pine Class Assembly for Parents (timings to follow) 



Cup Winners  

 

Pine -  Munaye 

Holly -  Jolaadeoluwa 

Chestnut - Qasim 

Oak - Michael 

Sycamore -  Lily  (Achievement) and   Tisha(Ethos) 

 

Well done to all of our cup winners! 
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